
Annual Inspection of Allotment Gardens
Thursday 15th October 2020

(Redacted)

Trustees present:  David Butcher, Hector Cole, Steve Mansfield and Melvyn Hourigan. 
 
The annual inspection of the Free Garden Allotments was carried out on the above date.

It  was agreed by those present  that  the following tenants  should  receive  a  letter  regarding the
unkempt state of their allotment and a polite request to tidy it up.   

Allotment Number Tenant

30-31 |
41A                    | - Names removed for redacted report
42 |
52 |

Letters will be posted within the next ten days of this report.

The general condition of the Free Gardens allotments is excellent. The work done by Mr Roberts on
the vacant allotments was also judged excellent.  

It was considered that the area immediately inside the gate by Allotment 56 is an ideal site for the
proposed Adult Gym. Plot 56 is now vacant and should be included in the proposed area. 

Mel Hourigan
16th October 2020


